Is there a trail [in Foothills Park] that has the Anna’s Hummingbird?
The short answer is “yes.”
The long answer starts with “I have no idea which trail”.

There are several species of hummingbirds that may be found in this area:
Anna’s, Allen’s, Black-chinned and Costa’s. The Anna’s Hummingbird (Calypte
anna) bird is probably the most common. The Anna’s prefers chaparral, brushy
oak woodland and garden habitat. Most of Foothills Park is either chaparral or
oak woodland; therefore you might see an Anna’s almost anywhere in the park.

The only places that I (Ranger Bicknell) have seen hummingbirds in Foothills
Park, has been around the lake and at the Interpretive Center.



